
 

 

Town Board Meeting  
June 12, 2017  5:30 P.M. 
Bradley Town Hall  
  
Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Robert Eisenman and Joan Hilgendorf 

were present. Bill Jelinek was absent. 

Following the Pledge of Allegiance the Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office 
Equipment Fund-$108,348.00; Equipment Fund - $132,215.37; General Savings Account - $239,692.03; 
Checking Account - $145,276.64; Cemetery Fund - $117,887.32; Construction Fund - $39,000.00; and 
Greenwood Cemetery Beautification Fund - $12,381.01; Re-Evaluation - $15,000.00.  
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes from the May 8, 2017 board meeting & May 23, 2017 
special meeting. Motion passed 3-0.  
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Koth to approve the vouchers #4442-4472. Motion passed 3-0. 
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Koth to approve the liquor licenses for 2017-2018. (See attached list of applicants.) 
Motion passed 3-0 
 
M/M Koth/Hilgendorf to approve the operator's license for Kathleen Strahota, Jill Brillhart, Samual 
Williams and Alyssia Kangas. Motion passed 3-0 
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman Operator Licenses renewals for 2017-2018 (See attached list of applicants). 
Motion passed 3-0 
 
M/M Koth/Hilgendorf to approve the firework permits received. Motion passed 3-0 
 
Friends of Lake Mohawksin - Roger Glocke talked about the process of going from an association to a 
lake district. 

 
Plan commission report-Conditional use request by Seely Katzenberg for tourist lodging at N11664 
Roberts Road, Tomahawk and conditional use request by Valerie Curry for tourist lodging at N11349 
Schmidtbauer Road, Tomahawk. Next plan commission meeting is June 26, 2017. 
 
M/M Koth/Hilgendorf to approve the Conditional Use Requests from Seely Katzenberg and Valerie Curry 
for tourist lodging. Motion passed 3-0 
 
M/M Koth/Hilgendorf to approve the Lincoln County Ordinance Amendment to the Lincoln County 
Floodplain Ordinance and the Lincoln County Shoreland Zoning Ordinance. Motion passed 3-0 
 
The town has excess equipment - two trailers and three lawn mowers that we will get the information on 
and run an ad in the Tomahawk Leader for sealed bids to sell the equipment. 
 
The road crew will be ordering a cargo carrier to go on the back of the red town truck. 
 
An ad for a seasonal road worker was placed in the leader. We received six applications, the board will 
review the applications and look at doing interviews in the near future. 
 
Byron Lange reported that Wadell Road has been blacktopped. Tannery Road and Crass Road are ready 
to be blacktopped. Wisconsin Valley Improvement has given the ok to continue work on Cottage Road, 
but with all the rain we have received in the last two days has now put the road under water. More work 
will need to be done on it before work can continue, it probably will not be blacktopped until July. Front 
tires on Adam's truck will need to be replaced and then aligned. 
 
Tree on Tomahawk Trail adjacent property to Marvin Krueger will need to come down Kevin and Byron 
will ride out and look at it. 



 

 

 
M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to accept the proposal from Chuck Theiler for roadside mowing on the north 
and south end of town at $55.00 per hour. Motion passed 3-0. 
 
No cemetery report 
 
Parks & Beach Report: Super Saturday will be held at Kahle Park on June 24, 2017. Park will need to be 
ready for this event. Railroad ties will be removed from under the fence once the fence is moved back to 
ground level and mowing needs to be kept up with. 
 
Building & Grounds: Posts need to be placed in front of the gas meter. Will contact Andy Schoone about 
coming out to check the outlet on the south side of the hall and the motion light. 
 
As there was no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:28pm. 
 
Kari Kiser - Clerk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


